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Good Luck Year 6!
We wish all of our Year 6 children the best of luck in their
new schools. You have been a pleasure to teach and we
are all very proud of what you have achieved since being
at our school. We look forward to hearing how well you
do at your new schools and we wish you a safe and happy
summer break.

Thank-you!
A big thank you to all of the parents for your continued
support of school this year. It has been challenging for
everyone and we appreciate what you have done in
supporting your children. We all hope you have a
fabulous summer holiday.

End of Term
The last day of term is Friday 23rd July, we will finish at
2pm

Facebook 
Please have a look at our Facebook page to see what fun
was had during our end of term activities!

Football Club
We are pleased to advise that Football Club starts again
on Monday 13th September at the field in Otterton. £3 per
child, per session. 

New School Year
We are pleased to let you know that after speaking with the
children and getting their ideas, we have chosen a new
name for the combined Key Stage 2 Class, from September
we will have Heron Class. 
Otters Class will keep their name and the new pre-school
children will be known as Hedgehogs. 
Details regarding drop off and pick up arrangements etc
will be sent out on the non-pupil days on the 6th and 7th
September once we know what the Government advice is at
that time. 
We look forward to welcoming back all the children on
Wednesday 8th September. 

Mr Scott
As Mr Scott leaves us to take up his Headteacher position in
the new school year we would like to thank him for all his
work at Otterton and wish him well with the next stage of
his career. 

COVID notification
If your child tests positive for COVID during the school
holidays please email Covid.notification@thelink.academy
Please ensure that you include the date that symptoms
started, the date a positive test was received, your child's
name and OTTERTON. 

Uniform
Uniform is avaiable online from School Trends, go to the
website and search for Otterton. 
All children should wear the correct school uniform  please,
this consists of:
Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress (blue and white
checked dress in summer)
Blue school or plain white polo shirt
Blue school jumper or cardigan
Black shoes
PE - red t-shirt and black shorts, trainers or plimsols
suitable for PE activities. 

2 Timothy 1:7

For the Spirit God gave us does not make us timid, but gives us power, love, and self-discipline.

Trust - Hope - Courage - Thankfulness - Respect - Compassion
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This half term our Value is Courage .

Foundation Stage Unit
Applications for places at our
Foundation Stage Unit are now being
taken, please contact the office for an
application form. 

School Meals
From September the charge for school
meals will increase to £2.50
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